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A Visionary Gift  
 
The Morrisburg & District Lions Club has done it again! Recently, they presented a cheque for $1,000 to 
the WDMH Foundation’s Ophthalmology Fund.  
 
Lions Clubs believe in changing the world by serving the need of local communities. One of their key 
areas of focus is vision, working to improve the lives of the visually impaired and prevent avoidable 
blindness. At WDMH, we provide eye care services through outpatient clinics, the ophthalmic lab and in 
the operating room. So it’s a great fit!  
 
Since 1999, the Morrisburg & District Lions Club has donated $138,695.24 to the WDMH Foundation, 
including a $100,000 donation toward ophthalmology equipment in 2002.    
 
“Thank you to the amazing volunteers who are part of the Morrisburg & District Lions Club,” notes 
Kristen Casselman, WDMH Foundation Managing Director. “They have been long-time supporters and 
we are so grateful.” 
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Cutline: At the presentation are (l-r):  Linda Robinson, Lions Club President; Kristen Casselman, Managing Director, 
WDMH Foundation, and Lions Club member Jeff Wilcox. 
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Jane Adams 
Communications Lead 
WDMH Foundation     
613-729-4864 
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